
To parents and carers of pupils at Spa School                                         
 
 
 
17th December 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
End of Term Letter 
 
I hope you and your family are safe and well. It has been a challenging year for 
everyone and I’m very proud with how well our pupils have managed.  
 
Please find attached a letter from Southwark’s Director of Education with information 
about when and how to get tested for COVID-19 if necessary over the Christmas 
break. 
 
If your child develops COVID-19 symptoms this Saturday or Sunday (new cough, 
high temperature, or loss or change in taste or smell) you will need to tell the school 
as well as getting a test. You can either leave a message on our answering service 
on the usual school number (020 7237 3714), or email us on                       
office@spa-education.org .  
 
If you need support in the holidays you can leave a message with our answering 
service and Georgina or I will return your call. Other numbers that you can call in a 
crisis are:  

• Children with Disabilities Social Work Team: 020 7525 1921 

• Southwark Council: 020 7525 5000 
 
The first day of Spring term for pupils will be Tuesday 5th January. In the meantime 
we wish you happiness over this festive period.  
 
Very best wishes  
 

 
 
Simon Eccles 
Headteacher 
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